2YO) Clrl

July 15th 1983.

Mr. C. W. Dabelstein,
8209 West 78th Street,
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl,

Thank you for your letter, received yesterday.

Yes, I can verify that you were listening to our station back on
November 14th of 1982. The report you sent relates directly to
our logs of that day. Now you can add us to your list of confir-
mations.

Have a good day —--- and thanks for listening!

Regards,
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Don Kay e —
General Manager
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